
FABIANS GEAR UP FOR THE ANNUAL FABI BLANKET DRIVE 

 With winter fast approaching, contributions to the 

annual FABI Blanket Drive have been filling up the 

FABI reception area.  FABI has once again joined 

forces with Tuks FM, as part of its Woolly Winter 

campaign, to bring warmth and relief to those in 

Pretoria who face a cold and bleak winter. Your help 

is needed to surpass FABI’s contribution last year of 

273 blankets. 

The annual FABI Blanket Drive is headed by Prof. 

Noëlani van den Berg, who announced May 28 the 

cut-off date for contributions. FABIans are urged to donate blankets, warm items of clothing 

such as jerseys, jackets, scarves, shoes and mittens or money to the campaign. Individual 

contributions of R40 will go towards buying more blankets. Tuks FM will distribute FABIans’ 

contributions to the campaign to various welfare organisations in the city. 


